
Meeting of ARTEE with CEO and Member (P), Prasar 

Bharati 

ARTEE Leadership held a Meeting with CEO and Member (P) on 
27.07.15. Various issued discussed. ARTEE raised the issue of recent 

change in Transfer Procedure. Member (P) agreed to retain the old 
system of transfers in Zones for Non Gazetted Staff. Member (P) 

asked to submit a representation for this. ARTEE immediately 
submitted the representation. Matter will be pursued further. It is a 
good development that Prasar Bharati Management understood the 

practical difficulties. 
 

Click here for ARTEE's Representation. 
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http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/Letter_to_PB_about_Change_in_Transfer_Procedure_270715.pdf

